


LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY
SBDM COUNCIL MEETING
November 14, 2013
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Jennifer Lewis, chairperson, called the Meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 2:20 p.m. in the school media center.  Members present were Alana Wooldridge, Kim Jiranek and Trish Simpson.  Guests at the meeting were Hollye Hornsby, Jill McIntyre, and Teresa Hoover

Motion 14-29 to accept the agenda was called by Kim Jiranek and seconded by Alana Wooldridge.  Motion carried.

Minutes of the October 17, 2013 SBDM Council Meeting was reviewed.  14-30 Motion to accept the minutes was made by Trish Simpson and seconded by Kim Jiranek.  Motion carried.


Good News Report 
· Holly Haas a fifth grader was nominated by teacher Alana Wooldridge and won a National Essay Contest from Storyworks Magazine.
· Mrs. Lewis complimented our successful 5th grade musical – Aladdin 
· Also our successful Veteran’s Day Program.  

Mrs. Lewis also shared our Program Review scores. Lincoln Trail was 8.2 ranking proficient.  10 – 10.5 is the distinguished ranking, very hard to obtain.  Next year our scores will also represent K – 3rd and then the next year PGES will be implemented incorporating all aspects of the program.

Hollye Hornsby, Music Teacher and Jill McIntyre, Art Teacher was guest speakers and gave an overview of the Program Review.  Both ladies are very pleased with the proficient ranking and anticipate our scores rising.  There were two components that the ARTS/Humanities program really wanted to focus on, those being GOALS and COMMUNITY.  To incorporate those in they approached Aaron Taylor from the PAC who has agreed to give FREE drama workshops to our students.  The COMMUNITY aspect is being used by a very visible bulletin board that showcases events in the community that students can participate in.  After seeing the board we have already had 2 students try out and make important parts in upcoming Community plays.  Both of these fall into the area of GLOBAL.  We also have two different systems using our Program Review as a model for them to follow.  

Finance reports for October General Fund was reviewed by the SBDM Council.  Our Charitable Gaming finance report was not available due to a banking error, not receiving statement in the mail and on-line banking being down.  This report will be reviewed at the December SBDM council meeting.  The SBDM council also reviewed the 3rd Qtr. Charitable Gaming Report.

Mrs. Lewis shared our CSIP and stated no further comments were made after staff reviewed.  Motion 14-31 to accept our CSIP as written was made by Alana Wooldridge and seconded by Kim Jiranek.  Motion carried.

Mrs. Lewis shared our PBIS Checklist with the committee.  Motion 14-32 to accept our PBIS Checklist was made by Alana Wooldridge and seconded by Trish Simpson.  Motion carried.


Accident reports were reviewed by the council.

Enrollment is currently at 538.


PLC’s are on-going and expanding with the addition of PGES which had been rolled out to the principals that morning. At the next PLC all teachers will do the first domain. 

Four Bingo Requests for the 3rd quarter were reviewed after having ILT reviewed and approved all 4. Everything has been ordered.  The next ILT will have one to review.

Motion 14-33 to adjourn was made by Alana Wooldridge and seconded by Kim Jiranek.  Motion Carried.  Meeting adjourned at 3:50 p.m.
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